
CHESHIRE EAST COUNCIL 
 

Minutes of a meeting of the Staffing Committee 
held on Thursday, 11th September, 2008 at the Fred Flint Room, Westfields, 

Middlewich Road, Sandbach 
 

PRESENT 
 
Councillor W Fitzgerald (Chairman) 
Councillor R Domleo (Vice-Chairman) 
 
Councillors A Arnold, Mrs R Bailey, Mrs D Flude, J Hammond and F Keegan 

 
In Attendance   
Councillors D Brown and P Mason 
  
39 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE  

 
There were no apologies for absence 
 

40 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  
 
There were no declarations of Interest made. 
 

41 PUBLIC SPEAKING TIME/OPEN SESSION  
 
There were no questions from the public 
 

42 EXCLUSION OF THE PRESS AND PUBLIC  
 
RESOLVED   
 
That the press and public be excluded from the meeting during 
consideration of the following item pursuant to Section 100(A)4 of the 
Local Government Act 1972 on the grounds that they involve the likely 
disclosure of exempt information as defined in Paragraphs 3 & 4 of Part 1 
of Schedule 12A to the Local Government Act 1972 and public interest 
would not be served in publishing the information. 
 
(Paragraph 3 concerns information relating to the financial or business 
affairs of any particular person (including the authority holding that 
information) Paragraph 4 concerns information relating to any 
consultations or negotiations, or contemplated consultations or 
negotiations, in connection with any labour relations matter arising 
between the authority or a Minister of the Crown and employees of, or 
office holders under, the authority.) 
 
 
 
 



43 DIRECTORATE OF PERFORMANCE AND CAPACITY  
 
The Committee considered a Report and Appendix from the LGR Lead 
Officer setting out an updated structure of the Performance and Capacity 
Block in the light of the initial recruitment process that sought to mitigate 
identified risk and ensure the Council makes progress in the appointment 
of second tier management posts.  
 
RESOLVED  
 
To recommend to Cabinet that it consider amending as a matter of 
urgency, the original Management Structure it agreed on 17 July 2008 to 
reflect the changes proposed in the Appendix to the report considered at 
the Staffing Committee meeting on 11 September, 2008.  
 
 
 
 
 

The meeting commenced at 2.00 pm and concluded at 2.50 pm 
 

Councillor W Fitzgerald  
CHAIRMAN 

 


